

Iver Village Junior School

Weekly Bulletin 29th September 2017

Sports Class



Attendance and Lates this week...

	Browne	Blake	Donaldson	Dahl	Morpurgo	Kipling	Rowling	Rosen
Attendance	97%	96%	90%	<mark>98%</mark>	97%	94%	95%	98%
Lates	1	2	5	4	3	0	6	7

Well done Dahl!

Brainiacs of the Week:

Browne	Emily and Jake
Blake	Teddy and Skylah
Donaldson	Pavleen and Joules
Dahl	Lacey H and Max
Morpurgo	Alex and Zinnia
Kipling	Alina and Ella
Rowling	Ellie and Calum
Rosen	James and Ervinas

This Week In School...

Year 3 – have finished their stories in English, which describe the journey of a pebble over time. In Maths, they have been developing their understanding of expanded addition and started to apply this to different problems.

Year 4 - have predicted and written the ending of The Tin Forest. In Maths, they have worked on written methods of addition and subtraction. Their topic lessons have included learning about digestion and the Earth's layers.

Year 5 - have concluded their narrative about The Journey this week. In Maths, they have looked at adding and subtracting large numbers using the column method. They have experimented in science looking at which substances would dissolve, react or sink/float when mixed with water.

Year 6 - have begun looking at the book, Shackleton's Journey and have written a recount of a memorable journey. In Maths, they have recapped their understanding of addition and subtraction and applied it to problem solving. In Science, they have continued to learn about the eye and how it allows us to see.

Holiday Club Is Back!

We will be running a holiday club again during the October half term from Wednesday 25th to Friday 27th October.

As before, you will be able to book online via out website (look for the pumpkin on the home page!), clubs start at 8am and run through till 5.30pm with the option to book full days, mornings or afternoons. Although snacks will be provided throughout the day, children will need to bring packed lunches and snacks for the day. Siblings are welcome but please make sure you inform us of any medical or dietary requirements if they do not attend IVJS.

Coffee Morning

We will be hosting the first Parent Coffee Morning of the school year on Friday 6th October, starting at 8.45am. Come join Mr Clifford in the Iver Diner to discuss the IVJS Reading Revolution! This year's focus is on reading and we will be going through some of exciting events we will have coming up. As always, there will be teas,

coffees and some biscuits!

Class Shield Winners:

Browne 24.5/30

Whole School Attendance, Year so far... 96.1%

Artists of the Week! Browne - Jake

Donaldson – Micael Kipling - Alina & Tony Morpurgo – Tommy **Rowling - Millie**

Please remember to keep an eye out for nits this term!

Don't forget we are a nut free school as we have children who have allergies!

(let's leave them for the squirrels)



School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.'



ver Village Junior School

Date	Event			
2 nd to	Yr6 Assessment			
6 th Oct	Week			
4 th Oct`	Flu Clinic for			
4 000	Years 3 and 4			
6 th Oct	Parent Coffee			
	Morning			
9 th to	Yr 6 PGL Week			
13 th Oct				
23 rd to 27 th October				
Half Term				
25 th to 27 th October				
Holiday Club				

Ivertastics! Well done to; Aniela and Muhammad!



Letters out this week:

Year 5 Dare To Believe Festival Trip

Yr 6 PGL Details

Coffee Morning Flyer

Copies of school letters are available on our website vww.ivervillaae-iun.bucks.sch.uk

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.



IVJS are thrilled to receive Premier League Primary Stars kit and equipment!

Pupils and staff from IVJS are celebrating after being awarded a Premier League Primary Stars kit and equipment pack!

The pack contains brand new Nike Footballs kits, which will be used for our matches against other school!

The Kit and Equipment Scheme forms part of the Premier League Primary Stars offer to primary schools in England and Wales. This is a curriculum-linked education programme that uses the appeal of the Premier League and its clubs to inspire children to learn, be active and develop important life skills.

Delivered by the Football Foundation, the Premier League Primary Stars Kit and Equipment Scheme gives teachers a range of equipment that can be used across different curriculum areas to get children active.

Also available is a free downloadable suite of resources for teachers across Key Stages 1 and 2 in English, Maths, PE and PSHE. The easy-to-use materials have been developed in partnership with education organisations including the National Literacy Trust and the PSHE Association.

<u>Harvest Festival</u>

Monday 2nd October will be Harvest Festival Day here at

Thank you to everyone who has already donated food for the festival, we will be collecting till Monday morning for anyone who has anything else to donate.

Calling All Free School Meals!

Are you entitled to free school meals? Every school gets extra funding for every pupil that is so even if you are entitled but not claiming if your child eats packed lunches, we could be missing out! Students in Year 3 are no longer funded for universal free school meals, many parents miss out by not checking!

To see if you qualify for free school meals, ask for an FSM form from reception.

Dolce Lunch Accounts

We would also like to make every one aware that lunch accounts will be frozen if they go over 3 days unpaid (equivalent to £7.20).

Thank you.

Flu Immunisations - Year 3s & 4s

On Wednesday 4th October, our Year 3s and 4s will have their flu immunisations. Thank you to everyone who has already returned their slips however we are still a few short. Please remember to let us know by Monday if your child is having the immunisation, copies of the flu form is on our website or available from the school reception.

Please also note, we need a form returned, even if your child is NOT having the immunisation so all children are accounted for.

This Week's Staffie Award!

This week's 'Staffie' was given to the teacher of the week, Miss Manni for growing her brain this week!



Don't forget; You can book your child into child for Early birds and Bluebells online!

Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3 or via our website.

Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be

charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform us. Any children left in our care after school hours will incur an extra £2 on top of their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm.